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I would like to state my concern that this resolution is missing a key factor. Innocent human
life should be preserved as much as possible. This resolution however makes no mention to
the fact that Hamas broke an already existing cease-fire on October 7 when it's militants killed
over 1000 innocent Israelis who were just waking up in their homes on October 7, and
hundreds at a music festival. That is what started this war, and it's very important to mention
that in the resolution, since there already was a cease-fire in existence.
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